
Second Grade Supplies For A Fantastic Year 

2019-2020 

 

Dear Second Grade Family, 

 Welcome to second grade! Our team is super excited to have your kiddo in our 
class. We are requesting a monetary donation of $40.00 rather than a bundle of 
supplies. This money will be used to purchase the school supplies needed to be a 
successful learner in each classroom throughout the year.  

 We will collect checks made out to Sabin School on the first day of school. The 
front office staff will not be in every day, so please do not send checks throughout 
the summer. Remember to clearly label your kiddos envelope with their name 
so we can mark them off as being paid. 

 Please provide your child with a school backpack and water bottle. These two 
items should be labeled with their name. 

 Just imagine… NO LUGGING IN GIANT BAGS THE FIRST DAY OF 
SCHOOL! No racing to the store on the remaining days of summer, or frantically 
checking the store ads for sales. We will take care of that stress for you. THANK 
YOU for helping; your generosity is very much appreciated and will ensure your 
kiddo has all they will need to have a successful school year. Enjoy the rest of your 
summer and we will see you soon! 

 

In partnership for a great year, 

Your Second Grade Team 

Mrs. McKinney 

Miss Rachel 

Mrs. Hopson-Willis 


